
From: Mayor 

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 2:30 PM 

To: Jane Veron; Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; Lee Fischman; Mayra Rodriguez Valladares 

Subject: Re: Greenacres Attack and Crime in Scarsdale  

  
Dear Ms Kirkendall-Rodriguez -- The Police Department posted a release on this matter on the 

Village web site last night.  The release was updated  today by the Department. See link below: 

 

http://www.scarsdale.com/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=71  

 

I now see from your subsequent email that you found it. 

 

Trustee Veron, the Ad Hoc Committee and the Village staff are focused on how to make such 

releases more visible more quickly. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark 

 
From: Mayra Rodriguez Valladares <mrvassoc@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 2:16 PM 

To: Jane Veron; Mayor; Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole; Lee Fischman 

Subject: Greenacres Attack and Crime in Scarsdale  
  

Dear Trustee Veron, 

 

Is the ad hoc communications committee putting out a release about the attack in Greenacres 

and maybe something about crime prevention? Or is that the responsibility of the police?  As 

you see on Facebook's Scarsdale Moms, there are all kinds of questions and speculation. It 

might be good to get some formal entity to inform residents properly. 

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

Very best, 

Mayra 

  

Mayra Rodriguez Valladares 

Managing Principal 

MRV Associates, LLC. 

mrv@post.harvard.edu 

+1-212-491-9153 

Twitter: @MRVAssociates 

http://www.MRVAssociates.com 

http://www.linkedin.com/in/mrvassociates 

 

MRV Associates Newsletter: http://bit.ly/1RakaSd 


